
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 
General Meeting Minutes 

September 6, 2022 

President’s Report  

Kelly King called the General Membership Meeting to order at 1:40 p.m at Carson Valley 
Golf Clubhouse. 

Treasurer’s Report: Margaret Fay reported there is $3,009.28 in Checking Account and 
$1,880.71 in Savings.  

Reminders:  

• Our 8:30 a.m. start time will continue on a week-by-week basis based on the high 
temperatures and eventually morning frost. Expect weekly updates by email for the 
start times. Until you hear otherwise, start time will be 8:30. 

• Sign up cut-off time remains noon on Friday. If you haven’t signed up by Friday noon, 
you can play but will not be in the game. You still, however, have to pay into the prize 
fund but are not eligible for winning any of the prize fund money and will not be 
“placed” as a winner. You can still participate in all side games. !
!
The reasoning behind this is late sign ups cause an incredible amount of extra work for  
Donna Sugden, our Tournament Chair, who is already managing a heavy workload 
with the additional responsibilities of Golf Genius. By simply adhering to the deadlines, 
we can all help lessen her load so she too can enjoy her golf activities. 

• If you’ve made a birdie this season, be sure to put a birdie on the birdie board. 

• Next month’s theme is Think Pink so please break out your pink! Last year everyone 
did an amazing job wearing pink. We will be playing the pink ball scramble again, and 
of course, includes a prize of unspeakable value! 

• Club Championship: Kathy Belvel reminded everyone that a $15 prize fund fee for both 
rounds is collected on the first day of the first round. This applies even in you play only 
one round. 

End of the Year Banquet, hard to believe, is next month. It will be held at Carson Valley 
Country Club. The cost is $25 per person, however, our members only pay $10 and the 
Club picks up the balance. There will be more on the banquet and sign-up within the 
next 2 - 3 weeks. 

Executive  Board Nominations:  After opening the floor to nominations, the following 
list is the final slate of nominations agreed by all present. 

President: Judy Brooke!
Vice President: Vickie Oland!
Secretary: Jan Recanzone!
Treasurer: Margaret Fay!
!
Mary Milligan moved that instead of an online voting process that we vote right now in 



the General Meeting.  Everyone agreed to proceed with voting by a show of hands while 
at the meeting. By unanimous decision, all Board Positions Nominees were voted in and 
were welcomed with a round of applause. 

Books to Share: Jan Nolan brought in a stack of golf topic books and left them out on 
the table for anyone to take home. 

Split the Pot Raffle: A total of $126 was collected. Margaret Fay was our winner and 
took home $63. All the Club’s proceeds of $63 are donated to the Junior Golf Program. 

Meeting Adjourned at 1:50 p.m. 

Motion to adjourn by: Judy Brooke 
Seconded by: Kelly King 
Accepted by: All in favor 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Jan Singyke.
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